

Unit # 158 - 5489 Byrne Road Burnaby, B.C. V5J 3J1 Phone: 604-437-8441 Fax: 604-437-8410 Email: info@interlinklibraries.ca

Website: www.interlinklibraries.ca

Joining Libraries Together

Bowen Island Public Library
Burnaby Public Library
Coquitlam Public Library
Fraser Valley Regional Library
Gibsons & District Public Library Association
Lillooet Area Library Association
New Westminster Public Library
North Vancouver City Library
North Vancouver District Public Library

Pemberton & District Public Library Association
Port Moody Public Library
Richmond Public Library
Sechelt Public Library Association
Squamish Public Library
Surrey Libraries
Vancouver Public Library
West Vancouver Memorial Library
Whistler Public Library

August 24, 2023

Kevin Lowe, Chair, Vancouver Public Library Board 350 West Georgia Street Vancouver, B.C. V6B 6B1

Dear Kevin Lowe,

I am pleased to enclose a cheque in the amount of \$45,767.50 as compensation for your library's net provision of library services to members of other InterLINK libraries in 2022.

On behalf of the Board of Public Library InterLINK, I would like to thank the Vancouver Public Library Board for their continuing support of InterLINK activities and library resources sharing. Your willingness to participate as a net provider of services is vital to the success of InterLINK services and of great benefit to all users of InterLINK member libraries.

As Interlink member libraries we have and will continue to see many opportunities to work together collaboratively in supporting our communities including providing leadership with our shared challenges.

Again thank you for your contribution to resource sharing and for your ongoing support of Interlink.

Sincerely yours,

Josie Chuback, Board Chair

Public Library InterLINK

Enclosure (1)

c. Christina de Castell, Chief Librarian, Vancouver Public Library